From: Arlene Versaw

To: Alyssa Roslan

Cc: Concerned Citizens for Clean Air; ynelson@calpoly.edu; rwcarr@charter.net
Subject: To The Hearing Board

Date: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:59:50 AM

Gentlemen,

You have a heavy responsibility and a very tough job. With all the claims, counterclaims,
desire of sister agencies not to be at odds, demands, pleas and scientific information that has
washed over you since November, it has got to be an enormous burden to come to a
conclusion to this process in a fair and decisive manner.

However, that is your charge. And pared down to its base fundamental, you have one
responsibility really: to determine whether the complaint for nuisance is viable and the
mitigation of that nuisance. The rapidity by which that mitigation occurs is the only open
question, and | submit, must be determined through the lens of the eight years of State Parks
delay and the exposure of the residents of the Nipomo Mesa to a clear and present danger.
Please do not let this drag on for five more years.

Thank you for your consideration. Arlene Versaw, Nipomo Mesa
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